
 

1. Today is the deadline to submit applications for the GSW Scholarship and the Eric Carmichael Scholarship.  
Applications are available at www.tabernacle-bc.com/events.html. 

2. We encourage all members to stay informed and engaged by attending our QUARTERLY CHURCH CONFERENCE on 
Thursday, June 19 at 6:00 p.m.  Your presence and participation help strengthen our church family.  

3. The second session of the LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE will be held Saturday, June 21 from 10 a.m. to 12 noon.  The 
next opportunity to get the printed material will be at that session.  We look forward to seeing you there.   

4. JUNE 28, 2025 | 2ND ANNUAL RESOURCE FAIR & HEALTH-A-THON | 11 AM—3 PM  
Join us for a meaningful day of community engagement, free health screenings, and valuable resources.  We are 
calling on volunteers to help make this event a success—please sign up in the gallery if you are able to serve.  If you 
are unable to volunteer in person, you can still support the event by donating goods (see the list in the gallery) or 
making a monetary contribution.  Please place any financial donations in a church offering envelope and mark it as 
"Charity – Health Fair."  We also encourage you to spread the word!  Invite friends and family to attend the Health 
Fair, and especially encourage women to sign up for a mammogram.  To schedule a mammogram, contact Arians 
Aparicio at 614-293-6441.  Let’s come together to support our community’s health and well-being. 

5. The TABERNACLE GOLDEN AGERS are planning a special outing to the B&B Riverboat Luncheon Cruise on Friday, 
August 8.  The cost is $45 per person, with a $10 deposit due at the time of sign-up.  If you would like to join us, 
please sign up by July 6 so we can make transportation arrangements.  To reserve your spot, submit your name 
and deposit to Sis. Sylvia Hooper or Sis. Marla Morman by the deadline.  We are looking forward to a wonderful 
day of fellowship, food, and fun on the river. 

6. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please report 
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons deliver communion to 
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one, 
please call the church office and leave a message. 

7. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


